
September 28, 2025

A Welcome to Our Visitors

We are honored and encouraged by your presence, and we ask God’s blessings upon 

you as we worship together.  Please permit us to have a record of your visit.  There are 

visitors cards on the table in the foyer and on the back of the pews.  We ask that you 

complete one and drop it in the collection basket.  Thank you. 

 Please allow us to share something about ourselves.  We are a family of believers who 

love God because He first loved us.  In response to His love, we have entrusted our lives 

to Him, offering God our hearts, our faith and our praise.  He has transformed and 

empowered us to serve in His Kingdom.  We would like to share His love with you. 

(Acts 10:33)

Today our worship to God will be as He has taught us in His Word.  We will celebrate 

the Lord’s Supper to remember the death of Jesus Christ, as the New Testament church 

did on the first day of the week (Acts 20:7). We will take up a collection for doing the 

Lord’s work.  (1 Corinthians 16:2). Visitors are welcome to give but do not feel that it is 

necessary, as you are our guest. We will sing, pray, and spend time in God’s Word, just 

as the early church did.

Please join us as we worship together this morning. 

May God bless you each day as you come to know Him better.

Missions We Support

International:  India Mission, Namibia Mission, India Fund, 

Tyrone Munhier Missions, Mexico Mission                                       

Local:  Arms of Hope, Home Mission,

Impact Houston Church of Christ, Tomball Pregnancy Center

Elders

Wayne Barker, Ken Martin, Robert Podvin

If you would like to schedule a meeting with the elders, send your request to 
elders@spring-creek.org.        

Deacons 

Richard Kinsey – Worship Personnel

Ray Lively – Audio/Visual

Rusty Mohle – Missions

Robert Spiess— IT 

You can get in touch with the deacons at: deacons@spring-creek.org or

by contacting the church office. 

JAM MDO Board and Director

Terri Barker, Ryan Coleman, Ken Martin,  Amanda Waters

Director - Megan Roden ~  mdoboard@spring-creek.org

Pulpit Minister

Bill Rasco

281.384.3040

bill@spring-creek.org 

Youth Minister

Travis Brown  

281.910.5159

travis@spring-creek.org 

Secretary 

Katelyn Anderson
katelyn@spring-creek.org

Annette Willis 

annette@spring-creek.org

Office:  281.351.1234

Order of Worship

Song #435 – Come Into His Presence

Song Leader— Ken Martin

Call to Worship— Rusty Mohle

Song -  The Wise Man

Song #429 – O To Be Like Thee

Song #693 – Heart Of A Servant

Song #694 – Servant Song

Song #15 – Step By Step

Song – And Can It Be 

Communion & Contribution Prayer— David Halaska

Communion & Contribution Table

Harvey Lee, Jimmy King, Randy Ivey, Luis Covington

Scripture Reading— Rolin Hudson

Numbers 11:16-17

Song –  Lord Reign In me

Song #555 – Seek Ye First

Today is Family Worship

We will not have Children’s Worship

Sermon  ~Choosing Elders ~ Bill Rasco

Acts 14:23

Song  -  Create In Me 

Closing Prayer/Announcements— Wayne Barker
Lance Anderson – Fellowship

Wes Fikes – Benevolence/Security

David Halaska – Youth

Rolin Hudson  -  Fellowship

Preschool 2-5 years are dismissed to

Children’s Worship

Teacher:  ; Lesson: 

Thoughtful, Prayerful, and Biblical

This morning marks an important moment in the life of our 
congregation: the beginning of the process of selecting 
additional elders to shepherd the flock of God at Spring Creek. 
Scripture reminds us that leadership in the church is no casual 
matter. The apostle Paul told Titus to “appoint elders in every 
town” (Titus 1:5), underscoring that every congregation needs 
godly men who will guide, protect, and nurture God’s people.

As we enter this time, we must first be thoughtful. Choosing 
elders is not about popularity or personality. It is about 
character and Christlikeness. Paul gives clear qualities in 
passages such as 1 Timothy 3:1–7 and Titus 1:6–9. These are 
not boxes to check but Spirit-inspired descriptions of the kind of 
men who can help us grow into maturity in Christ. Take time to 
carefully read and reflect on these passages.

We must also be prayerful. This process is not simply an 
administrative task; it is a spiritual work. James reminds us, “If 
any of you lacks wisdom, let him ask God, who gives generously 
to all” (James 1:5). Pray for wisdom. Pray for humility. Pray for 
the men who may be considered and for their families. Pray that 
the Lord will raise up shepherds after His own heart (Jeremiah 
3:15).

Finally, we must be biblical. Our decisions must be rooted in 
God’s Word, not swayed by culture, convenience, or personal 
preference. The church belongs to Christ. He “purchased [it] 
with his own blood” (Acts 20:28). Therefore, our responsibility is 
to honor His design for leadership and submit to His will as 
revealed in Scripture.

Every member has a vital role to play in this process. Please 
take part. Read. Pray. Consider. Submit names with a spirit of 
unity and love. By participating faithfully, you help ensure that 
this congregation is led by men who will point us all to Jesus, 
the Chief Shepherd (1 Peter 5:4). ~Bill
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Sick or Need Assistance, Contact: Wes Fikes, 
wesleyfikes@hotmail.com

Assistance of any kind Contact: elders@spring-creek.org

Contact the church office if you need communion supplies.

Announcements for the bulletin are due each Thursday by noon.

If you would like to help at The Heritage - Tomball Senior Living 
on Sundays from 9:30 – 10:30am, contact Don Locke.

Upcoming Events

FAMILY NEWS SHARE LIFE

Spring Creek Church of Christ
14847 Brown Road

 P.O.Box 1119 Tomball, TX 77377
Office Hours: Mon – Fri, 10:00am – 3:00pm
Office email: secretary@spring-creek.org

Website: www.spring-creek.org
Phone: 281.351.1234

Assembly Times:
Sunday Bible Class: 10:00am

Sunday 11:00amWorship
Sunday PM Worship: 6:00pm

Wednesday PM Worship: 7:00pm

YOUTH GROUP

Lydia’s Food Pantry Needs:

Canned meat (chicken, tuna), cream of mushroom soup, cream 
of chicken soup, chicken noodle soup, canned mixed vegetables, 
canned pumpkin, spice cake mix, liquid dish soap. Also, 
toiletries – deodorant, soap, shampoo and conditioner. Please 
bring items before 3:00pm, and place the items on the cart in 
back by the office.

Wednesday, September 24th

72 Families were given groceries
260 Individuals

Today ~ September 28, 2025

Nursery is available for children under 2 years. 

Tuesday Morning @ 8:00 AM ~ Men’s Breakfast @ 

Denny’s 2920

Game Night Every Tuesday ~ 6:00-8:30 PM

Encouraging Ladies Card Writing Group
Meets every Wednesday at 1:30pm, at the building

~Announcements~

Spiritual Reading Group will meet Monday, March 31st, 

at 7:00pm, “Just Do Something” by Kevin DeYoung

Contact: Bill Rasco or Byron Willis

Ladies, Please join us for the final meeting of this season of Heart 

to Heart.  We  will have brunch and Bible study on Friday, April 

11th at 10:00am.  We have enjoyed the fellowship and opportunity 

to study the Bible together and look forward to gathering again in 

September.

Aloha! Spring Luau

Bounce houses, Face painting, Petting Zoo, 
Prized Relay Races,

Ice Cream Bar
April 26th, 10:00am—12:00pm

   September 28th, Fall Youth Devo @ the Waters 2:30-5:00pm

   October 1st, Wednesday Night Meal, 6:00pm, Chicken Noodle 

   soup over Mashed Potatoes

   October 11th, Family Corn Maze Outing, 10:00am – 2:00pm

   October 25th, Fall Festival, 4:00 – 7:00pm                              

************

RECORDS YOU HELPED MAKE    

September , 2025

Contribution $13,149.12

Weekly Budget: 

$14,492.75

YTD Contribution: 

$495,574.98

(38 Weeks)
 

To Give:

Attendance 

AM 226

PM 

AM Devo 

Small Groups 18

Nursing Homes 45 
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